mayst 2o July /16

County of St. Paul #19
Attention: Sheila Kitz

skitz@county.stpaul.ab.ca

RE: REQUEST FOR STREET LIGHT
#517, 11207 Twp 564 - Lot 18, Block 1, Plan 8020711

Please consider this Request for Street Light for the above location.

This lot is owned by Len and Ann Lane. We have attached signatures from adjacent lot owners
indicating they have no objections. Note that Lot 17 (516, 11207 Twp Rd. 564) is also owned by Ann

Lane. There is no lot across the street, only field. There is an existing power pole at the requested
location.

It should be noted that our property was broken into early February. We feel this may have been due in
part to the lack of lighting on our streetfront.

Thank you for your consideration. We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Len Lane Ann Lane
780-937-6812 780-909-5263

len@parklaneplumbing.me ann@parklaneplumbing.me




Pttachment for Street Light request — Len & Ann Lane

erJizr;g/(MacI')hers&\v Cco-owners
Lot 19, Block”l, Plan 8020711
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We the undersigned are in agreement with Len and Ann Lane’s request for a street light to be added to
the power pole located at #517, 11207 Twp 564 - Lot 18, Block 1, Plan 8020711
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Hemme/ling/Macl[{hers)()n — co-owners
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__Dave or Maxine Morris

Lot 16, Block 1, Plan 8020711
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